
NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION
Washington, D.C. 20456

February 9, 1988

J. Arthur Johnson, President
Constitution State Corporate Credit
P.O. Box 5024
Wallingford, CT 06492

Union, Inc.

Re : CLF Agreement (Y6ur letter dated January 15, 1988)

Dear Mr. Johnson:

You asked whether the NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION
CENTRAL LIQUIDITY FACILITY REPAYMENT, SECURITY AND CREDIT
REPORTING AGREEMENT enclosed with your letter remains in effect
or has been modified. The agreement has not changed. The copy
that you enclosed is still the current copy that the Central
Liquidity Facility distributes to agent member corporate credit
unions.

Si~rely,

Assistant General Counsel

HMU:bhs

cc: Floyd Lancaster, CLF


